
 
 

Heart of the Community Award 

 

is presented to 

 

Mercy First  
 

 

 

Mission: MercyFirst is a sponsored ministry of the Sisters of Mercy, inspiring hope and promoting 

healing for children and families by providing quality human services and educational 

opportunities while advocating for social change.  

 

Antonia M. Donohue served on the board of directors of MercyFirst for approximately 12 years.  

MercyFirst continues to provide hope and healing to children in our community who are 

suffering. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


